On December 11th we want to hear from parents,
teachers and concerned citizens about what you
think the policies of the next mayor should be.

Co-Sponsored by Class Size Matters,
A+ Coalition, NYC Kids PAC and Change the Stakes

Tuesday, December 11, 2012 at 5:30 pm
NYU Pless Hall, 82 Washington $q. East,
3rd Floor Lounge

Space is limited due to seating, please RSVP by going to:
http://goo.gl/rtNpm or www.classsizematters.org.

For more information, please contact:
info@classsizematters.org or call (212) 674-7320




